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WAS.' I INGTON 1.5 I' I — Au- 

thorities 	invest iga t lig 	the. 

break-in of Democratic nation-

al headquarters found maps of 

the premises and a dismantled 
eavesdropping device in the 
desk of a White House consult- 

ant, the Washington Daily 
News said today. 

According to Daily News re-
porter Patrick Collins, the 
floor plans of the Democratic 
offices, the bugging device and 
a Spanish-made automatic pis-
tol turned up in the desk of 

Howard E. Hunt in the Execu-
tive Office Building adjacent 
to the White House. 

Hunt's name cropped up in 
connection with the five men 
arrested in the early morning 
hours of June 10 at the Demo-
cratic headquarters. One of 
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the five had been an employe 
of the Republican National 
Committee and the Committee 
for the Re-Election of the 
President. 

Hunt's name showed up in 
an address hook found on one 
of the five. He has sometimes  

worked as a consultant to 
Charles Colson, a White House 
aide. 

Collins said Hunt's desk was 
located in Colson's office. He 
added that sources said the 
bugging device vas similar to 
those found on the five men  

arrested at the Democratic 
headquarters. 

Hunt, 51, a writer and public 
relations man, was working on 
a consultant basis on the de-
classification of the Pentagon 
Papers and on narcotics law 
enforcement. 


